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Friday 13th January 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Happy New Year! I hope you all had a lovely Christmas and New Year and made lots of memories with 
your families. I am so pleased to say the children have settled back into school and are working hard. We 
are all looking forward to the term ahead and have lots of amazing things planned! 
 
Academy Uniform 
The majority of our children wear the correct uniform and look extremely smart every day, but staff have 
noticed that there are some children without ties and school shoes. We have pre-loved uniform in our office 
which is available at a small cost. We also carry a small stock of new uniform and details of how to order 
direct from the supplier is on the Academy Website.  
I would also like to remind you that children are not allowed to wear nail varnish or make-up to school. This 
has decreased since I wrote to you last time so thank you for your support with this. 
Please support your child to follow our uniform policy and come to school dressed appropriately every day. 
 
Reading Cafes 
I am pleased to tell you that we have started our reading cafes again. Thank you to everyone who attended 
Willow’s on Wednesday. Your child’s Class Teacher will write to you shortly, to invite you to your child’s 
reading café and let you know the date and time.  
 
NSPCC Number Day 
On Friday 3rd February we will, once again, be supporting NSPCC National Number Day. I have had a 
meeting with our School Council to discuss ideas for the day and Miss Nagelsztajn will be writing to you 
with further details.  
 
Diary Dates 
Monday 16th January – Chris Alton (author) to visit 
Thursday 26th January – Y3/4’s visit to Magna 
Friday 3rd February – NSPCC Number Day 
Friday 10th February – The Academy closes for half term. 
Monday 20th February – INSET Day 
Tuesday 21st February – The Academy re-opens for the second part of the Spring term. 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. I look forward to seeing the children on Monday. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


